
Post offices to resume normal business
hours

     In light of the Government's announcement on the full resumption of
normal public services yesterday (February 10), Hongkong Post today (February
11) announced that all post offices (including mobile post offices) will
resume their normal business hours from February 18.

     Hongkong Post will continue to adopt various measures on social
distancing and infection control at all post offices, and provide front-line
staff with protective gear such as face shields, protective goggles, masks,
alcohol swabs, alcohol-based handrub and gloves.

     For further enquiries, please call the Hongkong Post enquiry hotline at
2921 2222.
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